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Do not take away our ability to vote by mail. This is an extremely successful and 

secure way to cast ballots for all Oregonians. To go back to in-person voting would 

lead to reduced civic engagement and would frankly cost taxpayers a lot more money 

to set up polling stations. Keep vote by mail! 


